
DON'T FORGET OUR 60TH ANNIVERSARY - 27 MAY 2023 - SAVE THE DAY 
 

  

 

Welcome back to bridge 

 

Competition Prizes 

The issue of the cost of giving out cash vouchers (along with trophies and certificates) to the winners of 
the competitions was raised at the AGM.  The Committee has been looking at this and agrees that we 
should reduce the spend.  Last year the cash vouchers cost the club over $1,200.   

 

We are proposing that cash vouchers only be given to the winners of: 

- Champ Pairs 

- Champ Teams 

- President's Pairs 

 

All other winners will continue to receive their relevant trophies, plates, mugs along with a certificate. 

 

We would like your feedback on this by any method - tell a Committee member what you think; email 
me or the Club.  We will make a final decision on this at our March meeting. 

 

Director's Books 

We are short of these.  Would anyone not using a directors book please return it to Theo. 

 

Subscriptions 

Just a reminder to those who have not paid - we welcome your money!  Last day without incurring a 
penalty is 28 Feb 2023. 

 

North Otago A&P Show 

The Club will have a stand at the show on 25 February - if you are there do come and see us; and also 
encourage anyone who might be interested in playing bridge to pass by as well.  If anyone can 
volunteer an hour for our stand please call Liz (021 023 62234). 

 

And just another reminder that learner lessons start 13 March.  Initial contact for lessons is Junelle (021 
213 2600) 

 

Improver Lessons - 15 February 2023 

The next one is on Doubles; Overcalls and Cue Bids.  Please put your name on the list in the foyer if you 
want to come. 

 
Regards 
 
Alison 
Secretary 


